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December 21, 1959

Mr, Cecil Buchanan

Assistant Chief

Isotopes Branch

Division of Licensing & Regulation
[f. S. Ao Eo CG

1717 "H" Street, No W,

Washington 25, D.C.

Dear Yr. Buchanan:

Enclosed are the "Coblum" catalosues which I promised
I would send you last week,

We would appreciate any comments you might have on it,
Very truly yvours,
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